
 

 

 

  
12th September 2022 
  
To all members of our community, 
 
I wrote to you all on 9th September 2022 regarding our national period of mourning. Over the weekend, 
King Charles III declared Monday 19th September 2022 a national bank holiday for the State Funeral of 
Queen Elizabeth II. As a result of this, the academy will be closed on Monday 19th September 2022 for all 
staff and students. 
 
The academy will reopen on Tuesday 20th September 2022 as normal. 
 
May I add a reminder here, the academy will also be closed on Friday 30th September 2022 for a planned 
one-day INSET day.  
 
Please contact your college administrator, should you have any questions.  
 
Kind regards.  
 

 
 
Miss Crehan 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 


